

Martha's Vineyard Commission

OLD STONE BUILDING • 33 NEW YORK AVENUE
P.O. BOX 1447, OAK BLUFFS, MASSACHUSETTS, 02557
PHONE 508-693-3453 • FAX 508-693-7894
INFO@MVCOMMISSION.ORG • WWW.MVCOMMISSION.ORG

February 13, 2019

Dear Islanders,

We are undertaking the process to update the MVC's Affordable Housing Policy. It has become very apparent that our current policy is inadequate and outdated. To that end, we would like to engage with Island stakeholders and get input on the direction our policy revision committee has taken. We have attached a draft document for you to look over and plan on holding a listening session on March 20, at 5:30 PM at the MVC office to receive your comments. If you would like to reply in writing, please address your comments to the Affordable Housing Policy Committee either by mail or email to Lucy Morrison, morrison@mvcommission.org.

Thank you for your participation.

Sincerely,

Fred J. Hancock

Chairman, Affordable Housing Policy Committee

Adam Turner

Executive Director, Martha's Vineyard Commission